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From: SCOTT LOOKE <retworker@sbcglobal.net> 
Date: Fri, Apr 2, 2021 at 6:26 PM 
Subject: Beach Parking 
To: <ellab8501@gmail.com> 
 

 
To the Board of Selectmen,  
My name is Scott Looke and we reside at Twinbrooks on Lower Collins Rd in Seabrook as our 
summer home from May 15th through October 1st.  We are all very hopeful to get our placards 
back this year.  When I asked last year if we would get them back this year, the response at that 
time was we would.  Talking about last year, I told the board I was afraid that we may never get 
them back.  This is very disappointing because we love our beach and Seabrook, as we have for 
the past 35 years . 
These are some ideas I would like the board to  consider before making your decision.  We have 
never had a problem finding a parking spot except maybe for the 4th of July.  Another suggestion 
would be paying for placards, odd and even days to go the beach.  Time limits for the placards 
7am- 10pm to stop the overnight parking.  Maybe show your vaccination card to get your 
placard.  By June a bigger percentage of the population should have been vaccinated and 
therefore no distribution of placards until June 1st. 
I thank you for your time and consideration. 
Feel free to reach out. 
Scott and Terry Looke  
860-214-3808 
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